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In preparation for the AASB 2024 Annual Conference, the AASB reviewed the 
document, “2025 Where We Stand” at last July’s board meeting.  The AASB staff 
made recommendations to the board of directors to sunset some resolutions, 
recommendations to consolidate some resolutions, reworking some 
resolutions, and some recommendations for new resolutions.  The AASB 
adopted the staff recommendations. 
 
We should have received the Resolution packet from Tiffany Jackson, so I hope 
we will take the time for board discussion to be prepared for the AASB 
Resolution Committee meeting and the Annual Conference.  Hopefully, the 
packet will be included in the BoardBooks. 
 
The resolution deadline is October 8, 2024.   
 
The Resolution Committee meeting Thursday, November 7, 2024, and I urge 
board members to attend this important meeting. 
 
The nominations for the Carl Rose Governance Award, Outstanding School 
Board Award, and the AASB Board of Directors should also be discussed.  The 
nominations must be received by October 4, 2024. 
 
Quyanaq, 
 
Marie Greene 
 
 
 


